
“From Our CEO…”
We are Here to Make a Difference 
Pro Transportation 

PRO Transportation is proud to provide you with another issue of our Quarterly Newsletter.  The goal of 
the newsletter is to provide the transportation community with meaningful value-added information 
that may help you with your day-to-day activities.  We hope you’re enjoying the information we’ve 
been sharing and if you’d like to see something that applies to the trucking industry, feel free to send 
us an email.  We would love your feedback.  

PRO is proud to support both our customers and carriers during this time of rapid change.  Our employees 
pledge to deliver on your needs with superior customer service, continued education and training, and 
continuous investment in the system. We hope you enjoy this newsletter.  Please feel free to share it 
with your colleagues and have them sign up to receive future issues.   


